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and social emergency management; iii) strengthening the presence of the state; iv) 

consolidating the foundations of social cohesion and resilience. He underscored that the 

estimated cost of implementation of the Priority Action Plan amounted to 378.6 million USD, 

of which 176.9 million USD was yet to be mobilized. The Minister emphasized the regional 

nature of the challenges experienced in Burkina Faso, and called for mechanisms to be put in 

place to mobilize adequate resources and ensure synergies of actions to respond to the security, 

humanitarian and peacebuilding challenges in the Sahel with a view to achieving the 

Sustainable Development Goals. 
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wide support across humanitarian, development and peacebuilding areas of work, including 

through its strengthened presence in the five regions of the Sahel Emergency Program and 

through the Secretary-General’s Peacebuilding Fund (PBF).  

6. The Director of the 
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root causes of instability and the needs of displaced persons and urged for serious consideration 

of the need for meaningful participation of women in crisis management measures.  

 

11. Member States welcomed the briefings and made the following observations: 

¶ They echoed the briefers’ concern over the deteriorating security and humanitarian 

situation and conveyed solidarity with the people and the Government of Burkina Faso. 

They recognized the regional nature of the challenges facing the country and the crucial 

role of Burkina Faso as the last barrier of the Sahel to prevent the security threats from 

spreading further.  

¶ They 
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¶ They urged partners to support and complement the Government’s efforts to combat 

violent extremism and insecurity and to restore social cohesion and stability in the 

affected regions of the country, in close coordination with regional and sub-regional 

actors such as ECOWAS.  

¶ They asked the Chair of the Commission to work with the Government to track 

commitments made by partners and encourage coherent delivery and recognized the 

unique platform that the PBC provided in this regard. 

12. In his closing remarks, the Minister thanked all participants for their contributions and their 

commitment to support the Government’s peacebuilding priorities. In addressing some of the 

points 


